
 
  

  

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

~A Blessed Feast of the Divine Mercy~  
  

 

Please learn of this week’s updates by viewing 

~  Monday Morning Assembly for April 20th ~ 
  

at https://youtu.be/SjIbcVQ1DoU 

  
  

From the Headmaster 

https://youtu.be/SjIbcVQ1DoU
https://youtu.be/SjIbcVQ1DoU


As this last Boniface Term of the school year begins, with just these next six weeks 
of schooling remaining, I am praying that we are an encouragement to each other 
and that we receive Our Lord’s blessing of the peace and focus needed to continue to 
build upon our first three terms of the school year.  Our shared thanks to all our 
teachers and parents as we support our students’ engagement in learning during 
these difficult circumstances.  I am hoping that we are arriving at a rhythm of 
activity and a clarity of organization that will allow us to sustain our children’s 
efforts during this time.  Please feel welcome to let me and/or your teachers know 
how you are doing and to send in your school-at-home pictures. 
  
  

St. Thomas Daily Noon School Mass Online 

Our students can still attend Noon Mass celebrated by Fr. Bill which is livestreamed 
daily via Facebook or YouTube.  Our students can participate in a spiritual 
communion that is included in the Mass at the time of communion.  Mass runs from 
Noon to about 12:30 PM.  Our St. Thomas Parish Communications Director, Ms. 
Theresa Walle, is encouraging all of us to visit, like and subscribe to our St. Thomas 
accounts.  Be blessed~! 
  

St. Thomas Marketing Team Meeting 

Mr. Mike Hanley will be bringing together the St. Thomas Marketing Team this week 
to discuss and implement a spring and summer marketing plan for our 2020-2021 
school year.  Our thanks to Mike, Mark Meinhart, Brian Thelen, Mr. Pietryga, Mrs. 
Steffy and Lindsey Robitaille for joining in.  Please feel welcome to let Mike Hanley 
know if you would like to join in the discussion.  Thank you~ 

  

Below: Lucy and Madelyn Kennedy are ensconced in their learning~! 
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